
 
 

 
 

 
March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Free Online Workshop 
 
Through our link with Sheffield Hallam University, The University of Sheffield, and HEPP (Higher 
Education Progression Partnership), there will be an opportunity for parents/carers to access a 
free online workshop.   
 
On Thursday 27 March 2025 from 5.00pm, a virtual session for parents/carers and students will be 
available for 30 minutes enabling you to access information regarding exams, student wellbeing 
and revision tips. This session is for all year groups but specifically aimed at students taking 
exams this summer.  
  
Please join us for an informative event designed for parents/carers to help your children navigate 
exam season with confidence and resilience. We will cover the following topics: 
 

• top tips for effective revision techniques 
• supporting wellbeing during the exam period 
• Q & A with a parent/carer ambassador who has experience supporting a young person 

through this process  
   
Please scan the QR code or click on this link to register: Exams/Wellbeing/Revision Tips  
 

 
 

We hope you can attend the event! 
 
M Gould 
 

M Gould 
 
Head of Year 10 & Year 11 
 
 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/f004f7e3-8ebd-45b7-aed2-6e769c45efd1@8968f6a1-ac13-472f-b899-f7316e439f43

